
MEETING SUMMARY July 16, 2024

Date and Time: Tuesday, 16 July 2024 at 4:30pm Mountain time

Where: Online: Zoom

Committee Attendees: Caryn Ann Harlos, Joe Dehn, James Gholston, Sam Bohler,
Lisa Gansky

Other  Attendees: none

The meeting was called to order at 4:40pm Mountain time.

Records  of  Past  Meetings: The  minutes  of  the  2  July  meeting  were  approved
without objection.

Site Statistics and Technical: Sam mentioned that he plans to meet with Ed Fochler
soon about getting the access needed to be able to report statistics.

Alabama: Sam said he is still going through boxes of historical information relating
to the state party. He now has an AI assistant “Mycroft”, based on GPT-4, that he has
been having create transcripts and summaries of state party meetings and hopes to
also use to automatically create LPedia articles based on scanned documents. His
goal is to develop it into a tool that can help all affiliates with such tasks, and add
additional functions like providing live minutes and parliamentary advice during a
meeting.

California: Joe  said  very  litle  seems  to  be  happening with  the  state  party;  it  is
unclear whether they even understand what needs to be done to get our presidential
ticket on the ballot.

Personal  Collections: Sam  said  he  bought  three  issues  of  Southern  Libertarian
Messenger through eBay but it turned out we already have those issues in LPedia.
Caryn Ann said she thinks we have additional issues in storage that have not yet
been uploaded.



Convention Memorial Committee: Lisa reported that she worked on articles about
two  people  who  recently  died  –  David  Boaz  and  Mark  Glogowski.  She  will  be
improving  the  tracking  of  who  has  already  been  included  in  the  memorial
presentations, to avoid duplicates or missing somebody.

Loss  of  Buttons:  Caryn  Ann  believes  that  she  did  get  permission  both  to  look
through the Credentials Committee records to obtain e-mail addresses of delegates
and to send a message from her address to those people about the HPC, but that
given the internal political situation it would be best to wait a few months to pursue
this. Joe said he thinks it is unlikely that whoever took the buttons will respond no
matter how we ask. Caryn Ann said the good thing is that we do have scans of all of
them.

The next meeting is scheduled for 6 August.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:10pm Mountain time.


